
Safety Group Minutes- 29th September 2017 

 

Attendees: Megan, Freddie, Sorena, Rene’, Charlie, Elwynn, Summer, Hannah, Arienna , Kristen, 

Imogen, Marley, Danny, Olivia 

 

We had our first meeting of the year held in the Hive. 

We discussed the responsibility of been a safety officer was to be aware of the need for safety 

around the school and to be good role models. 

We discussed to issue of doors sometimes being left open by adults and children when they should 

be shut. Suggestions to combat this included; signs, reminders by safety officers and also for the 

safety officers to be door monitors and make sure that they are last in line and therefore check that 

the doors are closed. 

All doors to the outside should be closed during outdoor learning and playtimes. The only exception 

is one toilet door. Access back into the school is by asking the office to let someone in to go and 

open the door for the rest of the class. 

A group photo was taken with posters held that were meant to be hung up under the pagoda in the 

playground. This was not done due to a class taking refuge there, from a rain shower, during an 

outdoor learning lesson.  

It was suggested that the safety group could say something during an assembly to remind the rest of 

the school about good safety around the school. This will be prepared at the next group meeting. 

The safety officers were asked to think ahead of what they would like to say. 

The next meeting will be after half term but a quick gathering will be arranged to put up the posters. 

 


